



of **Technical Group** held on Tuesday 15 August, 2006 at 7.30pm at Sports House, Harbour Sport, Stadium Drive, Albany

Present: Jim Goodwin, Jill Vernon, Craig Rouse and Philippa Bouzaid

Apologies: Leigh Johns, Ralph Lumsden

Thank you: Technical would like to minute their thanks and appreciation to Ralph

Lumsden for the tremendous amount of work and effort put in to

produce the officials booklets.

1. Matters arising from previous Minutes:

Technical Seminars

IOT seminar will be run during the month of October and clubs will be advised of the date.

Officials Logbook:

Complete and in process of sending to all registered officials via the clubs.

2. General Business:

EMG & Tech Meetings:

A recommendation by Technical that the EMG & Tech Group meet together. Philippa to advise EMG.

Disqualification Form:

Technical recommended that the tabled Disqualification Form be the standard form for Auckland Winters. Feedback is most welcomed from members after Auckland Winters with regard to the new Disqualification Form.

Officials Booklets:

Technical to review the decision 'not to be put booklets on the website' at their next meeting.

Lap Counters:

Rowan advise previously that she is waiting on information from SNZ re the lap counters and will advise as soon as known.

Auckland Centenary:

Request is being forwarded for officials to come forward to run the Centenary Meet. Ralph Lumsden will be Meet Director.

The meeting closed at 8.30 pm Next meeting Tuesday 10 October, 2006.